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STATEMENT by BULGARIA

Thank you, Mr. Chairman,

Bulgaria welcomes the distinguished delegation of Spain.

We express our appreciation of the Government’s efforts to secure full respect for Spain’s international commitment to human rights.

Bulgaria commends the recent ratification of five international instruments.

We note with appreciation the establishment of a National council of victims of hate crimes. It is worth also to mention the establishment of the post of National Rapporteur on human trafficking who has played an important role in improving the coordination among the various institutions.
Bulgaria acknowledges the adoption of the Strategic Plan for Equality of Opportunity 2014–2016, aiming at the elimination of gender-based discrimination and the achievement of equal opportunities for women and men. 
We would like to note in particular the adoption and implementation of a Comprehensive Strategy against Racism, Racial Discrimination, Xenophobia and Related Forms of Intolerance.
Thank you!
